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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

If it is a proper use of funds by the NLC to Campaign against the Katherine Regional Land 

Council, in the context of a vote for a new Land Council would the department be prepared to 

provide funds to the Katherine Land Council applicants to promote their case? 

 

 

 

Answer:   

 

The Katherine Regional Land Council applicants were provided with funding of $35,000 

from the Aboriginals Benefit Account (ABA) towards the costs of their submission.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


